BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL

GRH MARG, DELHI-110060

January 24, 2022

Student Vaccination

Dear Parent,

The Covid-19 outbreak has unraveled a global learning crisis. School closures have had a

very profound impact on students, with Delhi school students being one of the hardest hit

with regard to their access to a holistic learning environment.

The school in its resolute commitment towards student development, redesigned and

reconfigured the conventional teaching-learning paradigm expeditiously to ensure the

journey of learning continued seamlessly for our children confined at home. The

government has now provisioned to provide COVID vaccination to children in the age

group 15-18 years and has set up vaccination centers for the same. Scientific evidence has

proven the efficacy of vaccination in preventing infection/severe cases with no adverse

side effects. High vaccination coverage will not only curb the spread of infection in the

population but will also enable our children to lead "safe, normal and carefree" lives once

again.

The school has consistently initiated and maintained highest benchmarks of safety

guidelines. All the school employees have been fully vaccinated in earnest endeavor to

ensure a secure school campus and safe learning experiences for all the students.

Your support has always enabled and empowered us to successfully manoeuvre the many

challenges and we once again look forward to your unflinching commitment to get your

ward vaccinated at the earliest as vaccination certificates may be deemed necessary for

students to attend offline classes. You have been our tower of strength and your cooperation

will ensure the odyssey of learning and holistic development continues for our students.

With Regards

Laksh Vir Sehgal

Principal